IWBF Procedure for Requesting a Review Of Classification
for players with an International Classification,

who do no longer play on the National Team,

but compete in the Euroleague/Eurocup

The “Request for Review” must be received by the Secretary General of IWBF
Maureen Orchard (iwbfsecretariat@shaw.ca) at least one month prior to the start
of a tournament at which the player will be playing. The request must include clear
rationale for the review of the player’s classification.

Send to IWBF Secretary General:
e Request for Review written by the club team management, but forwarded to
the IWBF by the NOWB. Explain why the classification should be changed.
e Confirmation letter from the NOWB stating the player is not a member of the
national team any more and needs to be observed at the Euroleague/Eurocup
tournaments.

If the request is approved the Secretary General of IWBF will provide the information
to the Secretary General of the Zone Europe Frits de Jong (office@iwbf-europe.org).

The fee of 50 US$ must accompany the notice of request and will be returned if the
request is successful. Payment details can be found in IWBF Regulation Section P:
http://iwbf.org/images/a_misc/2014_P_Schedule_of Fines.pdf

The player will commence playing the tournaments with their existing IWBF
classification. At least two classifiers have to agree on the classification of the player.
Typically there is only one classifier attending the Euroleague/Eurocup tournaments.
Therefore the player might have to attend up to three Euroleague/Eurocup
tournaments, before the final decision is made.

If the player under review by his own team does not play a sufficient amount of time
during the tournament for a decision to be made the player’s original classification
shall stand and the fee shall be not be refunded.



